
NATIONALLY CONSISTENT COLLECTION OF DATA (NCCD) 

Continued… 

The NCCD allows schools to list students for whom have a disability and for whom they are making 
adjustments for in their learning programs. The NCCD is to assist the government to know how many 
students in a school are being offered additional support to improve their learning, from extensive 
adjustments such as having a 1:1 Learning Support Officer to having a supplementary adjustment 
such as a small and highly structured literacy support or Essential Mathematics class. This funding 
method means more students who have in the past missed out on the opportunity to receive 
support can be considered. The NCCD Team have been working hard to ensure all students receiving 
adjustments to their learning program will be supported in 2020.  

For further Information about the NCCD please go to the website: https://www.nccd.edu.au/ 

Please see the attached letter to parents explaining our legal obligations under the NCCD and the 
information that will be shared. The data collection will be in August.  

Mrs Melanie Saleta 
Learning Enhancement Leader 

https://www.nccd.edu.au/

